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Ref: AIS/OC/2022-23/0020 

 

May 5, 2022 

 

SUBJECT: NOTIFICATION REGARDING SUMMER VACATION 

Dear Parents,  

Greetings of the hour!  

This is to intimate, that Classes shall remain dissolved for Grades VI to X and XII, with effect from May 10, 2022. Physical resumption of School shall take 

place from June 13, 2022.  

The rescheduled CT1/PT1 dates shall be shared in due course of time.  

Wishing you good health and happiness.  

Thanks and  Regards, 

For Asian International School  

      

Principal 

 

 


